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A lot of work goes into keeping our campus maintained, clean and hygienic. Recently some actions 
have occurred that unnecessarily increase our custodial and maintenance teams workloads. Please place paper 
towel in the garbage bin not in toilet or on the ceiling of the washroom, lift items when moving them or use 
carts so the floors don’t get scratched. Please help us with respectful use of the buildings we share on campus. 
This keeps our facilities ready to go so you can concentrate on your work, study and enjoying life.  

https://meet.google.com/ksh-wobn-zuv https://meet.google.com/hwm-dfxf-pba  

CHECK OUT ALL THE EVENTS WE HAVE GOING ON FOR PRIDE AND NUTRITION MONTH 

https://meet.google.com/ksh-wobn-zuv
https://meet.google.com/hwm-dfxf-pba
https://sites.google.com/concordia.ab.ca/cue-wellness/wellness/equity-diversity-inclusion/pride
https://sites.google.com/concordia.ab.ca/cue-wellness/wellness/food-nutrition/nutrition-month






MARCH 11 2022 

There will be a truck for battery drop off in 

CUE Main Parking Lot 

11:00  - 3:00  





Healthy Relationships Week 

MORE INFORMATION 

Tutors are a great support, whether you're struggling 
with a course or just want to talk with someone about 
what you're learning. CUE's tutors are experienced 
students and the service is free to students.  
 
For more information:  
 
To book an appointment:  

The Writing Centre can help you with the writing you do for 
any of your courses, whether it's an essay, a lab report, or a 
case study. From understanding your assignment and devel-
oping a plan, to organizing your ideas, to doing final checks 
before you submit, the Writing Centre can help you at any 
stage of your writing, and all appointments are free.  
 
For more information:  

To book an appointment:  

https://sites.google.com/concordia.ab.ca/cue-wellness/events/hrw
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/course-registration/registration-forms/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/learning-services/tutoring-and-registry/
https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/CI/tutor_booking/Student/student_servicebooking_view
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/learning-services/the-writing-centre/
https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/CI/tutor_booking/Student/student_servicebooking_view










Looking for External Scholarship Opportunities?  
 
 
Manulife Life Lessons Scholarship 
Value:  $10,000 
Application Deadline: March 21, 2022 
The Manulife Life Lessons Scholarship program is available to Canadian   
students between the ages of 17 and 24 years who have experienced the 
death of a parent or legal guardian who had little or no life insurance       
coverage. The Scholarship Program helps combat the financial burden of 
paying for post-secondary education during an emotional time and recogniz-
es the perseverance that so many youth show in such adversity. Visit 
the Manulife Life Lessons Scholarship Program website for more information 
and application details. 
 
 
Belcourt-Brosseau Métis Award 
Value: $2,000 - $10,000 
Application deadline: March 31, 2022 
The Belcourt-Brosseau Métis Awards Fund was established to help Métis Albertans realize self-sufficiency through                 
post-secondary education and skills development. This award is intended to cover a portion of education-related costs such as 
tuition and fees. The award is open to Alberta Métis citizens, and priority is given to students entering their first year of         
post-secondary education. Students must show financial need and have a connection to the Métis community. For more infor-
mation on the Belcourt-Brosseau Métis Awards, including eligibility and how to apply, visit: Edmonton Community Foundation 
Awards  
 
 
Peter Elzinga Family Foundation Scholarship 
Value: Variable 
Application Deadline: June 1, 2022 
 
The Peter Elzinga Family Foundation was established for the purpose of awarding educational scholarships which are intended 
to promote the advancement of education and to provide an incentive and means for anyone to continue learning. Residents 
of Alberta are invited to apply. Preference is given to individuals who demonstrate financial need. This is an external scholar-
ship opportunity and therefore applicants must contact the Foundation for more information. 
 
Peter Elzinga Family Foundation Application Form 
 
 
These are external scholarship opportunities which are not administered by Concordia University of Edmonton. 
 
 
Visit our Financial Aid and Awards website (concordia.ab.ca/student-services/financial-aid/) Resources page to find provincial 
and federal scholarship search-engine sites, plus our Scholarships & Award Listings page. 
 
 
Questions? Email us at finaid@concordia.ab.ca 
 

https://www.manulife.ca/personal/plan-and-learn/life-events/life-lessons-scholarship.html#criteria
https://www.ecfoundation.org/grants/student-awards/
https://www.ecfoundation.org/grants/student-awards/
http://www.peterelzinga.com/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/the-peter-elzinga-family-foundation-scholarship/application-form-foundation-2019_pdf/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/financial-aid/






Financial Aid and Awards 

Join the conversation! 
 
March is Fraud Prevention Month, an annual campaign that seeks to help consumers recognize, reject and report fraud.  

 
Global Money Week is taking place March 21-27, 2022. This global event is an awareness campaign on the importance of youth 

achieving financial well-being. This year’s theme is “Take care of yourself, take care of your money”. 
 
To learn more about these and other important campaigns, follow the FCAC on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
 
 

Check out our upcoming Canada Revenue Agency webinar: Scams (hosted by Sandra Paul, CRA Outreach team): 
“How to Recognize a Scam, Examples of Fraudulent Communications, How to Protect Yourself from Identity Theft * 

including new COVID-19 scams” Date: Wednesday, Mar 16th @ 12:00 p.m. 
Email finaid@concordia.ab.ca to request the webinar link. 

 

2022 Sarah Gaulin Memorial Scholarship 

The Gaulin Foundation offers a national scholarship that promotes the resilience of 
individuals with mental illness pursuing post-secondary education. Scholarships will 
be awarded to outstanding applicants who meet the criteria of the program such as: 
demonstrated perseverance through mental health struggles, strong commitment to 
pursuing their academic career and potential to be an outstanding participant in the 
community. Applicants must provide documented proof of their mental illness. 

 
Deadline to apply: April 1, 2022 
For more information and to apply, visit The Gaulin Foundation website at https://gaulin.foundation/en/scholarship.php  
 

Visit our Financial Aid & Awards website to learn more about…UPCOMING DEADLINES and EVENTS 

 
Chris Benedict Award – deadline Mar 15th, 2022 
Student of the Year Award – deadline March 29th, 2022 (undergraduate) 
Study Abroad Travel Bursary – deadline March 30th, 2022   

 

 

 

 
 

 
CONTACT US Email: finaid@concordia.ab.ca  

Visit financialaid.concordia.ab.ca to book a  
Google Meet virtual advising appointment 

https://www.competitionbureau.gc.ca/eic/site/cb-bc.nsf/eng/h_04437.html
https://globalmoneyweek.org/
https://www.facebook.com/FCACan
https://twitter.com/fcacan
https://www.instagram.com/fcac_can/
mailto:finaid@concordia.ab.ca
https://gaulin.foundation/en/scholarship.php
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/chris-benedict-award/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/student-of-the-year-award/
https://concordia.ab.ca/scholarships/study-abroad-travel-bursary/
mailto:finaid@concordia.ab.ca

